
The Stefaniks <stefaniks@gmail.com>

Class Parent
1 message

Christine Fecteau <cfecteau@onealschool.org> Mon, Sep 18, 2023 at 4:14 PM
To: "stefaniks@gmail.com" <stefaniks@gmail.com>

Hi Cassie,
Thank you for volunteering to serve as both a 2nd and 4th-grade class parent. At this time, we are
going to allow another parent to fill this role. 
Best,
Christine

Christine Fecteau
Head of Lower School | Director of EdTech and Library Services

910.692.6920 ext. 222
cfecteau@onealschool.org
www.ONealSchool.org
3300 Airport Road  |  P.O. Box 290  |  Southern Pines, NC 28388
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